
Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians
Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which

this school is built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with
Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We
believe all children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 
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Good Afternoon Everyone

I would like to thank all members of the Sacred Heart school
community for your support during 2019. It has been a pleasure
working with you all this year and celebrating the successes of
your children. I hope you have a wonderful Christmas and festive
season. Enjoy your holidays with your family and make sure you
take time to relax. If you are travelling, stay safe and I look
forward to seeing you all again at the beginning of the new
school year.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members of our
School Advisory Board and P & F for your hard work and all you
have contributed to our school. Thank you to our parent
volunteers - what would we do without you?  Whether you helped
in the classrooms, canteen, covering books or excursions, we
appreciated your support.

Thank you to our families who are leaving Sacred Heart at the
end of this year. Some families have been with us for over 20
years!!!!!  We wish you all the best and thank you for the
contributions you have made to our school over the year/s. You
will be missed. 

Thank you to our dedicated staff who strive to meet the needs of
the children in their class. I can’t thank you enough for your
enthusiasm, hard work, care and support to ensure our children
love coming to school each day.

Finally, thank you to our students for the respect they have
shown one another and their teachers. All our students have
worked hard this year and have achieved great results. They
certainly deserve their Christmas break. I thank them for their
fabulous smiles and always trying to do their best. I wish our
Year 6 students well on their next adventure - always look back
on your time at Sacred Heart with fond memories.

To all our community - Have a Merry and Blessed Christmas.

Arn



We are going to miss our
Year 6 students just as much
as they are going to miss us!

We wish you all the best with
your transition to secondary

school life.
 

Catholic Identity News



Thank you to all the families who attended our end of year mass
celebration yesterday, it was lovely to see so many faces.

Christmas Eve mass will be celebrated in the MPB at 7 pm. If
anyone would like to attend the choir singing of Christmas
carols this will commence at 6.30 pm. All children are welcome to
join in if they wish. 

Christmas Concert 2019

A big thank you to everyone who joined us for our annual
school Christmas Concert last night. As you can tell from all

the smiles, the children had a fabulous time!



STEM
(Science Technology Engineering Mathematics)

The children have been busy working with Mrs Whitely in their STEM classes. Click
below to view the STEM blog.

Pastoral Care News 
Janine Buerckner - jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Click here to view the STEM blog

Click here for Pastoral Care News

http://shpstem.edublogs.org/sample-page/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AZPXTM82jCkuUFKihaQO3opd1agz4Cc_/view?usp=sharing
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